
January 19, 2024 

M.D. of Bonnyville No. 87 
4905-50 Ave, Bag 1010 
Bonnyville, AB T9N2J7 

Attention: Barry Kalinski, Reeve 

~/"/ 
Dear )-ir~ ----1 

City of Cold Lake 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

delivered via email: bkalinski@md.bonnvville.ab.ca 

Re: Provincial Family and Community Support Services Funding Agreement 
Amendment (2023-2025) 

Thank you for your letter dated December 11, 2023. This letter will serve as our formal 
request for distribution of the Cold Lake and District FCSS share of funding in keeping 
with the 2023 - 2025 Provincial Family and Community Support Services Funding 
Agreement Amendment. 

Trusting the above is in order, we ask that you contact this office should you have any 
questions or concerns. 

Regards, 

i /1 
Craig Copeland 
Mayor 
City of Cold Lake 

cc: Council Members 
Al Hoggan, Chief Administrative Officer 

5513 - 48Avenue, Cold Lake, AB T9M 1A1 
Telephone (780) 594-4494 Fax (780) 594-3480 

www.coldlake.com 


